
2022 Preservation Project 
Addendum No. 3 
 

Project Name: 2022 Preservation Project-Re-advertisement Project No.: BID# 21-22-21A  
Prepared By: Wanda F. House Date: 12-01-2021 

 
 
 

“RE-ADVERTISEMENT” 
 

*Please note the 2022 Preservation Project is being RE-ADVERTISED. The Re-Advertisement 
date is scheduled for Wednesday, December 8th at 2:00 pm.   
 
Questions about this addendum should be directed to Brandon Rountree, Civil Engineer I via 
email: BRountree@greenvillenc.gov.    
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